Wednesday, April 9

Arts Senator’s Report to AUS Council

The Ombudsperson Selection Committee is still looking for nominations. Please
share the message below with your friends, departmental association executive,
departmental listserv and Facebook.

Thank you,

Yasmeen

Here is the message sent to the McGill community on February 10, 2014:

Nominations for the position of the Ombudsperson for Students are invited for a
term beginning September 1, 2014. The Ombudsperson’s primary responsibility is
to provide an independent, impartial and confidential process through which
students may seek the just, fair and equitable resolution of any university-related
concern where normal non-adversarial administrative channels for addressing such
matters are inappropriate in the circumstances or prove ineffective.

Candidates for this position should hold a tenure-track academic appointment at
McGill University, be well respected by both students and other members of the
McGill community, and be familiar with the University and its policies and
procedures. Facility in both English and French is desirable.

The post of the Ombudsperson for Students is a half-time appointment with a non-
renewable five-year term. An office and secretarial support for the Ombudsperson
are provided by the University.

Nominations or application for this position will be considered as they are received
until the position is filled. Nominations and applications may be submitted to my
attention via mail to HR.DPSLL@mcgill.ca. All such communications will, of course,
be kept in the strictest confidence.



